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P.0. Box 2913
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RE: Plugging Bond
#87-0130-10093-90-5

#1-32 X Huey
SW NW 32-2N-56W

Dear Ms. Moore:

We are responding to your letter of September 4, 1991
requesting release of the above captioned bond.

Our records indicate that this particular site has been
inspected three different times-the last time being August 2,
1991 when our field engineer Ffound equipment still on site.
Therefore the site could not pass inspection. Because of our
efforts to facilitate your bond release, we will need photos
showing that restoration is complete before we make
arrangements for a final inspection. We would require that g

representative: of Petex or H & R be present and accompany us
for that final inspection.

Please call us if we can answer any further questions,
Sincerely,
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John R. Stowell, P.E,
Deputy Director
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cc: Larry Childress
Millard Huey
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